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4,834 New Housing Units in Newport Beach?  

Where will they be placed? In your Neighborhood? 
 

Speak Up Newport is currently unable to hold its normal programs at the Civic Center so we will 
host this tenth in a series of special programs via a Zoom Meeting Webinar. 

 

The State of California is requiring Newport Beach to rezone property for an additional 
4834 Housing Units with 49% of them having to be affordable to low and moderate 
incomes. Come hear The City’s Housing Element Update Committee Chair, Larry 
Tucker and the City’s Community Development Director, Seimone Jurjis explain how 
they are tackling this problem and if they will most likely be located in your 
neighborhood. 
 

If you have a question you would like to ask the presenters please send it to: 
Question@speakupnewport.com 

 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to submit questions during the Webinar. 
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                                   LARRY TUCKER                                                              SEIMONE JURJIS 
                         CHAIR, HOUSING ELEMENT                                            COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT                    
                             UPDATE COMMITTEE                                                                Director 

 
To participate in this free Webinar please login into: 

http://www.SpeakUpNewport.com/new-housing-units 
 

4:00 – 5:00 PM – Program  
Zoom Meeting Webinar 
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